Notice of Award

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government (County) awarded a contract on
September 21, 2018 for the replacement of butterfly valves, Solicitation No. 18-R068888JP as
follows:

Contract title: Southwest Water Reclamation Facility Butterfly Valves Replacement
Awarded company: TLC Diversified Inc.
Contract amount: $98,700.00

Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information:
Name: Joe Pretorius
Phone: (941) 749-3045

Email: Johannes.pretorius@mymanatee.org
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